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Dear Applicant 

 

You will, I am certain, be researching LEH-Foshan to find out more about the school and 

decide whether it is your dream job.  As LEH-Foshan is a brand-new school, there is only a 

limited amount we can show you on our shiny new website but there is much comfort to be 

drawn from the very close working relationship we have with The Lady Eleanor Holles School 

(LEH) in Hampton.  I hope the details provided within the job description provide the colour 

and flavour of the post, but I would be delighted to arrange a Skype or phone call if you have 

any further questions.   

 

This is a unique and exciting opportunity to help establish and shape a school that has the 

ambition to become one of the leading educational institutions in China.  With the full 

support of LEH the Head of Humanities will work closely with the Deputy Head and me to 

establish LEH-Foshan as a thriving learning community, nurturing global citizens who shape 

the world as independent, empathetic and creative leaders. 

 

The successful candidate will combine a track record of successful leadership experience, 

developed in the UK or internationally, with the cultural awareness and global perspective 

to provide a clear vision for a first-class department.  Outstanding teaching and 

communication skills, creativity, gravitas, entrepreneurial spirit and drive are all crucial to 

the success of this exciting new venture.   

 

The closing date is 09:00 GMT on Friday 18 January 2019.  Candidates will be considered 

upon application and initial Skype interviews arranged.  Short listed candidates will be 

invited for final interview at the TES Job Fair on Saturday 19 and Sunday 20 January in 

London or via Skype after this date. 

 

If you have any questions, please do email me: steve.allen@leh-foshan.cn to arrange a Skype 

or telephone call. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Steve Allen 

Head Master  
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